
---- CME Postponement Notice ---- 

 

                    

 

               The CME on “Current Perspectives on Pharmacovigilance: Present Scenario & Future Challenges” 

which was scheduled on 22
nd

 July 2022 has been postponed to 6
th

 August 2022, as one of our esteemed Guest 

Faculty has tested positive for COVID-19 and he is having moderate symptoms due to which even online mode of 

lecture is not possible. We wish him a speedy recovery.  

                    We hope to conduct the CME with the same enthusiasm and spirit on 6
th

 August 2022 with all our 

esteemed Guest Speakers and Delegates. 

We are extending the last date of Registration (Online) till 31
st
 July 2022. 

 

We regret the inconvenience caused. 

 

 
 

 

 

Organizing Committee, CME 

Department of Pharmacology 

Dr RMLIMS, Lucknow 
 

 


